
Ceilidh Praise Winners! 
Isla L (Class 1): Class effort 
Isla P (Class 1): Class effort 

Orphée (Class 2): Working hard 
Phoebe (Class 2): Working hard 

Eddie B (Class 3): DT work 
Rosa (Class 3): Communication 

Emily (Class 4): Adaptable 
Kaidan (Class 4): Respectful 

 

Ceilidh Cup Winners!  
Maths cup: Sidney (Class 1) 

Writer’s cup: Baneet (Class 2) 
Handwriting cup: Lily-May (Class 2)  

Values cup: Millie (Class 3) 
Sports cup: Freddie (Class 4) 
Arts cup: Aadhrith (Class 4)  
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W/c 13th May 
Y6 SATS week – Mon - Thurs  
Weds 15th – Y4 to Saffron Walden Museum 
 
W/c 20th May 
Y6 – Aylmerton residential trip 
Thurs 23rd – C2 class assembly 9am – Parents welcome 
 

 
 
POP-UP Orchestra 
Pop-up orchestra is back! With some scheduled 
rehearsal dates prior to a performance at our annual 
Summer Term Music Concert, your child is invited! Our 
school pop-up orchestra includes all instruments, 
including ocarinas, recorders and ukuleles as well as 
flutes, brass, strings, pianos and percussion. Adults are 
also welcome to join and play with us! Please check 
https://www.musicmatterslinton.co.uk/pop-up-orchestra-
summer-2024/ 
for rehearsal dates, music parts and more information, 
and then complete this form – 
https://forms.office.com/e/z25GHwhKNF?origin=lprLink 
to reserve a place. Our summer Term Music Concert 
will be taking place on Thursday 13th June at 6pm - 
please save the date and more details will follow. 
Mrs Emma Mason, Music Lead 
 
Rainforest Fair Update 
We are pleased to tell you that our updated total for the 
Year 4 Rainforest Fair is £217. The Year 4 classes have 
chosen to adopt a tiger and rhino through the WWF. 
Our parent volunteer, Fran, is busy crocheting animals 
for the additional orders made on MCAS which we will 
deliver to pupils next half term. Thank you again for your 
continued support.     Year 4 Team 
 
Education Inclusion Family Advisor - 
Naomi Shepherd - Parent Workshop -
Transition and dealing with the anxiety of 
change - Thursday 6th June 
Our Education Inclusion Family Advisor (EIFA), Naomi 
Shepherd will be leading a workshop focussed on 
supporting your child with transition to a new class or 
secondary school. The workshop will take place in the 
school hall on Thursday 6th June from 1.30-3pm.  Its aim 
is to support you through the challenges of transition to 
secondary school, as well as any transitions within 
school. We will be exploring strategies to help children 
deal with the anxieties that accompany any change.  
The workshop is open to all parents and carers and we 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 

 
Y3/4 Tennis 
On Wednesday afternoon Miss Farr and Mr Gyford took 
ten children to a tennis festival at LVC.  The children 
played really well and really enjoyed the afternoon. 
“We learnt about forehand and backhand in the events 
we took part in, it was really enjoyable and fun for 
everyone.”     Adelle, Class 4 
 

              Ceilidh winners for today: 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Ceilidh 
Friday 17th May – Upper School 
Friday 24th May – Lower School 
 
Forest School    
Friday 17th May – Class 1  
Friday 24th May – Class 6 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Half Term Lego Club – Linton Library 
Lego Club at Linton Library this half term! 
Tuesday 28th May, 10am-12pm 
Come along and enjoy making and creating with both 
LEGO and DUPLO. Ages 2 years and above. 
Parents and carers to stay with their children.  
 

Reminders 
 
School Lunches 
Please ensure that you pre order your child’s school 
lunches for the forthcoming school week by midnight on 
Saturday, at the latest.  
Innovate will not be able to supply school lunches if 
you have not pre ordered your child’s meals. 
 
Forest School    
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 
per child to cover the cost of Forest School resources. 
Each class will have at least four Forest School 
sessions during the school year.  Please make your 
payment using MCAS. 
 
Year 3 Cambridge Boating Trip 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £22.50 
towards the cost of the trip on 2nd July.  Please make 
your payment using MCAS either in full, or in 
instalments of £12.50 by Friday 24th May and £10.00 by 
Friday 21st June. 
 
Year 4 Trip to Saffron Walden Museum 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £11.50 
towards the cost of the trip on 15th May.  Please make 
your payment using MCAS. 
 
Year 6 children not going to Aylmerton 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £15 towards 
the activities for those children not attending the Year 6 
residential trip.  Please make your payment using 
MCAS and selecting Products from the menu. 
 
GDPR Policies 
Do you have a data query? Is so, please see the 
Anglian Learning GDPR policies: 
https://anglianlearning.org/gdpr-policies/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Linton Fireworks Committee 
If you have ever thought about helping to organise the 
Linton Fireworks event and raise lots of money for 
schools in Linton, here is your chance. The Fireworks 
Committee are having a recruitment event next Tuesday 
evening to show what goes on behind the scenes and 
how there are lots of ways to get involved. It is taking 
place on Tuesday, 14th May 8pm-9.30pm at the Linton 
Free Church hall.  Please feel free to drop in at any 
point during the evening, to have a chat and some 
refreshments. If you can't make the meeting but are still 
interested, please message Alasdair on 07394 960412. 
 
Recording child absence link 
Thank you to all the parents who have been recording 
their child’s absence via the online form.  If you have 
recorded via the link, you do not need to phone or email 
as well as we will check the online form at morning 
registration every day. Please ensure you complete the 
absence log by 9am on each day of your child’s 
absence.  Please see the link below: 
https://forms.office.com/e/gdN0pAh1Ts 
 
 
Term Dates: 
 
2024 Summer Term Dates: 
Monday 15th April – Mon 22nd July 2024 
      May Day Bank Holiday: Mon 6th May 
      Half Term: Mon 27th May – Fri 31st May  
      Inset day: Fri 28th June (non-pupil day) 
      Inset day: Monday 22nd July (non-pupil day) 
Summer term ends Monday 22nd July 
 
The term dates for 2023/24 academic year are on 
our school website under News and Events, Term 
Dates 

 
 
 


